TOWN OF BRISTOL F leD

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

I Mt Hope Avenue
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809
fel. 401-253-4100 Fax 401-254-1278
MEMORANDUM

TO: Steven Contente
TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM: Christopher J. Parella
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE: October 27, 2023

RE: Carol Krushnowski, 9 Fenmore Road, re — request to finish and pave Fenmore Road

Mr. Administrator,

| have no objection to this request as long as the engineering study does not reveal any
exceptional circumstances that would adversely impact adjacent properties. | would also insist
that the engineering and design of this project include underground drainage that would tie into
the existing infrastructure. Additionally, | would request that the road specifications allow for
large municipal and emergency vehicles to conduct business.

I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant this petition as the continuation of
Fenmaore Road would improve traffic flow and the safety of vehicles and pedestrians. It would also

increase the efficiency of the DPW’s services (snowplowing, trash pick-up, etc.)

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.
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